
Canfield Pack 25 
Meets at Canfield United Methodist Church Tuesday evenings 6:30 pm 

http://www.pack25canfield.org 

Fun Facts about Pack 25 
 

Pack 25 was formed in May of 1938, only 8 years after the Boy Scouts of 

America started the program. We have been continuously chartered since then. 
 
In our 2016-2017 programming year, our Scouts (and sometimes siblings) hiked a 

total of approximately 130 miles.  

 
In our 2016-2017 programming year, we camped as families as well as Scouts 
(with an adult) at Summer Camp. Our Family Camp nights in 2016-2017 totaled 

62 nights and our Summer Camp nights in 2017 totaled 42 nights. 

 

In our 2016-2017 programming year, our Scouts served approximately 92 hours 

in their community. Our service included the Mill Creek Park Clean Up, placing 
flags on veteran graves at Canfield Village Cemetery, participating in the Canfield 
Memorial Day parade, and service to Camp Stambaugh (our closest Boy Scout 
Camp). 
 
We presently have all ranks covered with leaders (although we are looking for a 

new Tiger Leader and a Lion Guide). All Den Leaders are Position Specific 

Trained. 
 
In 2017, we had 14 Scouts who attended summer resident camp, and 6 Scouts 
who attended Day Camp.  Of our 23 scouts, 20 attended some form of summer 

program, which is 87% of our pack.  

 
All 8 of our 2016-2017 Webelos Arrow of Light Scouts achieved Arrow of Light, the 

highest rank in Cub Scouting. In addition, all 21 Scouts achieved their rank 

who were with us during the 2016-2017 programming year.   
 

We had 7 (88%) of our 2016-2017 Webelos cross over to Boy Scouts and, to our 

knowledge, all 7 are currently active Boy Scouts registered with a Troop. 
 

http://www.pack25canfield.org/

